
   
Setting leader: Mrs J Edwards 

Setting Assistants: Miss Stephens, Mrs Bujok, Mrs Griffiths and Miss Lloyd 

Our Vision 

‘Smarties children are compassionately inclusive, resilient and are sprinkled 

with laughter and smiles.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a wonderful start to the term, welcoming back some of our older children and 

some new. The children have had a fantastic first week at Smarties and have settled in really 

well.  

PE will start on Monday and we have a bug hunt planned for forest school on Wednesday, so 

another fun packed week ahead! 

I will send out photos next to those parents that have consented to photographs on schoop. It 

is a great way of us sharing what activities the children have been enjoying and the fun they 

have at Smarties. If you have any questions about schoop, please don’t hesitated to ask. 

We have an information board at the entrance with contact details and any important 

information we need to share. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for Your Diary 

9th of October – Inset Day – School Closed 

10th of October – Inset Day – School Closed 

 

Snack time 

Please note we are a ‘nut free’ school. 

 Please provide your child with a piece of fruit or vegetable each day to eat at snack time 

and a bottle of water. If your child is staying all day they will need two healthy snacks. 

 Please ensure fruit pots are labelled. If your child has grapes, can they be cut in half 

lengthways not sideways. 

Birthday’s 

If you wish to celebrate your child’s birthday at Smarties, we ask that you do not bring cake or 

sweets in. Alternatively, a selection of fruit can be brought in to share with rest of the class. 

 
 



 

 


